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Doubling numbers- Numberblocks 

 https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episod
e/b08q4jkq/numberblocks-series-2-
double-trouble 

Phonics Play  
 https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 

 
 This week we have been looking at 

our newly hatched chicks and the 
children have been thinking of ways 
they can look after them. At home, 
you could ask your child how they 
looked after the chicks and perhaps 
you could ask them to write a word, 
or sentence, that explains this.  
 

 Our sounds of the week are ‘oo’ 
(food), ‘ar’ and ‘or’. We have been 
focusing on reading and writing 
words containing these digraphs. At 
home, you could revisit these lessons 
on Bug Club. 
 

 In maths, we have been focusing on 
doubling. A home, you could use a 
mirror and place objects in front of 
an amount to help your child to 
double that number.   

 

Important Messages: 

 A reminder that your child’s 
learning journal may have been 
updated recently. There are 
spring and Easter pages for all 
children, as well as an update to 
the children’s journals who have 
been our ‘focus’ for the week. If 
you can’t log on to access the 
learning journals, please contact 
the relevant class teacher.  

 Regularly logging on to Bug Club 
to revisit lessons, read your 
allocated e-books and play 
phonics games will help to 
support your child’s phonic 
knowledge. If you cannot find 
your user name and password, 
please contact your child’s class 
teacher.  

 
 

 
Teachers emails. 
 
Mrs Flynn: 
kf21@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
Miss Harris: 
ah601@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
Mr Lee:  
jl143@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
 


